Virginia Beach Central Lions Club
Minutes of General Meeting
July 18, 2016

On Aubust 16, 2016 at 7:45 PM President Lion James Peddicord called the meeting to order with the
following members present: Lion Alton Miller, PDG, Lion Pat Tatum, Lion Azeezuddin Muhammad,
Lion Freddie Somers, Lion Anthony Imperoli, Lion Darl Anderson, Lion Loretta Chandler, with guests
Lion John Cranford, Lion Nancy Cranford and Lion Mary Davis. The guests were part of a Traveling
Leo from the Oceanside Lions Club.

Lion Darl Anderson led the Lions in song with “God Bless America”, Lion Azeezuddin Muhammad,
and Lion Patricia Tatum gave the invocation.

President Lion James Peddicord introduced the guests and then the guest speaker, Lion Mary Davis.
Lion Mary Davis gave a very interesting presentation on the history on Lions Eyeglass Recycling
Center. She enumerated the several organizations in addition to the Lions who benefit from the
Recycling Center's services.

Committee Assignments:
Lion Darl Anderson was appointed chairman of the Sight and Hearing Committee.

Committee Reports:

White Cane: Lion Azeezuddin Muhammad reported that he is securing sights for the fall and spring
white cane events.

Broom Sale: Lion Anthony Imperioli reported that he was ordering at least $1500 worth of brooms to
avoid a $250 shipping charge. The order should be placed this week.

Citrus Sale: No plans have been formulated yet.

Treasurer's Report: Treasurer Lion Anthony Imperioli reported the following: the balance in the
administrative fund after paying the current national dues of $537.00 is $1393.00 and the balance in the
Activity Account is $7225.00.

Secretary's Report: Secretary Lion Darl Anderson reported the following:

Lion District 24-D Fall Conference will be held at the Chesapeake Marriot Hotel on September
8™ and 9™

Guiding Lion Training will be held at the Chesapeake Marriot Hotel on September 11"

The USA-Canada Forum will be held in Omaha, NE on September 15™, 16", and 17"

Norfolk Homeless Connect will be held on September 29, 2016

Respectfully submitted by:

Lion Darl Anderson
Secretary



